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Contact: jenny.hollingsbee@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk
At the Kent & Medway Police & Crime Panel Meeting on 17 October, I raised the issue of speeding through our Villages and I also raised this with the Community Safety Partnership Police Inspector. I understand that random road checks are being undertaken throughout the district which also include speed checks. I will be asking for feedback on this exercise in due course.
Stagecoach Route No 17 – At a recent lunch, I sat next to the Operations Director for Stagecoach and took the opportunity to discuss the No 17 bus timetable.  He was quite optimistic that an evening service could be re-introduced with support of additional funding KCC has received from Government.  He will keep me updated.
Otterpool Park
The District Council is seeking a strategic partner for the project in order to bring in additional finance.  I will be following this closely as it is important that the Council do not lose control of the development and also that the original Charter is adhered to.  There is no doubt that this will cause a delay in delivery and we await further details.
District Wide Carbon plan has been published by the District Council and sets out the suggested approach towards a net zero future. The plan can be read on the council website and is open for comment until 5pm on Friday 1 December 2023. The consultation details can be found at folkestone-hythe-consult.objective.co.uk/kse/
Christmas is a time to thank all volunteers and organisations in the Ward for their work and support during the year, and to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a Prosperous New Year.
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